
Support Our Band's Journey! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to you on behalf of the [High School 

Name] Band. As we prepare for our upcoming performances and travel to [Event/Competition 

Location], we are excited about the opportunity to showcase our talents and represent our school. 

To make this trip possible, we are launching a fundraising drive to help cover our travel 

expenses. We are reaching out to our community for support to ensure that every member of our 

band can participate. Your generous donation will help fund transportation, accommodations, 

and meals for our students. 

Any amount you can contribute will be greatly appreciated. Donations can be made by sending a 

check made out to [Band Name/Organization Name] to the following address: 

[School Address] 

Alternatively, you can donate online at [Website Link]. We also invite you to join us for our 

upcoming fundraising events, including [Event Name, Date, Time] at [Location]. 

Thank you for considering supporting our talented young musicians. Together, we can help them 

achieve their dreams and create unforgettable memories! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[High School Name] Band 


